
Sanbornton Town Park Committee DRAFT Minutes 
February 8, 2024 
Sanbornton Public Library 
 
Present: Colleen Longo, Heather Goodwin and Barbara Whetstone, Chair 
 
1. Due to lack of a committee quorum, the minutes of January 11th will be read and 
approved at the March meeting. 
 
2. Heather Goodwin introduced herself and shared her experiences as a prior member 
of the Recreation Commission. She has much to offer this committee thus Colleen and 
Barbara encouraged her to fill out an application to become a member.  
 
3. Discussion revolved around plans for meeting with the selectmen next Wednesday to 
request the BOS approve going out to bid for a surveyor to draw a site plan for the park 
and a survey line to delineated the park from the transfer station. The BOS are 
responsible for determining where to draw the line. A survey of the entire lot was done 
in 2009. In addition, the committee will request the BOS to identify a fund where 
donations to park development can be deposited. 
 
4. Heather recommended we contact the town insurance carrier, Primax, to inform of 
park development plans in order to insure coverage of facilities. 
 
5. Next meetings: BOS on February 14, 2024 
                               Town Park on March 14, 2024 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Whetstone, Chairperson 
 


